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A COMMUNITY EFFORT - THANK
YOU TO LOCAL RESIDENTS

Recently we partnered with some local superstars

to create a video about what residents are missing

the most, or looking forward to when COVID-19
restrictions ease.

You can view the video on Council’s facebook page.

EV CHARGERS

We have installed two fast (50kW) Electronic Vehicle
charging stations in Swan Hill and Robinvale.

The new EV charging stations will help reduce
emissions, provide a continuous connection across
Central and Western Victoria for EV drivers, and will help
to drive much-needed tourism to our region.

Chargers are located in the Curlewis Street car park
(Next to the Giant Murray Cod) in Swan Hill and in
George Street in Robinvale.

DINING POD APPLICATIONS ARE NOW OPEN

Local hospitality businesses now have the opportunity
to apply, renew or request to have their dining pods
removed ahead of the summer outdoor dining season.

FOR THE LATEST COUNCIL UPDATES VISIT

Following on from our campaign,
first jab vaccinations are currently

at 82% and climbing.

HARDWASTE COLLECTION

Domestic hard waste collections will take place in
October in the towns of Lake Boga, Tresco, Ultima,
Woorinen South and Beverford.

e | ake Boga / Tresco— Monday, 18 October

e Ultima / Woorinen South — Tuesday, 19 October

¢ Beverford - Wednesday, 20 October

For more information on what to leave out visit our webpage.

FREE GREENWASTE

Council is offering free green waste
disposal at the Swan Hill and
Robinvale landfills on the weekend of
23 and 24 October.

Landfills will be open usual weekend
trading hours.

FREE PARKING EXTENSION

We have extended free parking in the Swan Hill CBD
until Sunday, 10 October.

We hope that free parking makes it easier to pop into

the Swan Hill CBD and purchase goods, while giving our
local economy a much needed boost.

While payment is not required for meters, parking
signage must still be followed.

ROBINVALE PLAYGROUND

A new playground has recently been installed at Rotary
Park in Bromley Road.

VIBRANT VILLAGE PROJECTS

Concrete has been poured for the tree pots in Nyah —
watch this space!

LAKE BOGA CHANGE ROOMS

The new Lake Boga change rooms are almost complete.
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